

United Independent School District AGENDA ACTION ITEM

TOPIC: Donations	
SUBMITTED BY: Roberto J. Santos	of Superintendent
APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:	
DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:	January 16, 2013
RECOMMENDATION: It is recommended that the Board of and this will be attached to minutes.	Trustees graciously accept the following, donation(s)
The following are donations under \$1000	
 Col. Santos Elementary School received a donation of \$450.00 from the CSBS PTC and the Princess Pocahontas Council. Zaffirini Elementary School received a donation of \$200.00 from the Princess Pocahontas Council. United South High School Auto Body Shop received a donation of \$350.00 from Mr. & Mrs. Eloy Martinez, Jr. Salinas Elementary School received a donation of \$55.00 from Mrs. Susic Castañeda. Salinas Elementary School Cheerleading Squad received a donation of \$876.00 from Maricela S. Hernandez, Cheerleading Parent. 	
Grand Total: \$ 1,931.00	
RATIONALE: Enclosed you will find the attachments that co	pincide with the donations.
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: No Budget Impact	
BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in co CDC: Other Revenues, Grants from Private Sources	mpliance and in accordance with Board Policy

Memorandum

To: Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From: Dr. Myrtha Villarreal, Principal

Date: 12/20/2012

Re: Donations

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club has received the following donations during the month of December:

CSBS PTC - \$250.00 Power Reading Donation

Princess Pocahontas Council - \$200.00 Danzerette's

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

Colonel Santos Benavides School Student Activity Club and Campus Activity Club greatly appreciate the above-mentioned organization for their generous and attentive donation.

Attachment



Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

MEMO

TO:

Mr. Roberto J. Santos

Superintendent

FROM:

Claudia Y. Benavide

Principal

REF:

Acceptance of Donation

DATE:

December 14, 2012

We are pleased to inform you of the following donation by:

Princess Pocahontas Council \$200.00

Please place this item on the next Board Meeting agenda for approval of acceptance by the Board of Trustees.

Thank You.



Roberto J. Santos Superintendent

To:

Roberto J. Santos, Superintendent

From:

David R. Canales, Principal

Subject:

Donation

Date:

December 10, 2012

The United South High School Auto Body Club has received the following donation:

Mr. & Mrs. Eloy Morales, Jr.....\$ 350.00

We respectfully request that this item be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for approval by the board.

The United South High School Auto Body Club is very appreciative to the above-mentioned organization for the generous donation.

12-17-12P01:12 RCVD





Roberto Santos Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

To:

Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From:

Abraham Rodriguez III, Principal 🔍 🤏

Subject:

Christmas Gift Cards to Faculty and Staff

Date:

December 18, 2012

Octavio Salinas Elementary Faculty and Staff has received the following donation.

Mrs. Susie Castaneda, OSE Parent donated Three (3) Walmart Gift Cards 2 \$20.00 each and 1 \$15.00 total donation \$55.00

We respectfully request that this donation of \$55.00 total be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for the approval by the board. Mr. Abraham Rodriguez, Principal will use this Three Walmart gift cards on a drawing during our Christmas Luncheon Friday, December 21, 2012.





Roberto Santos Superintendent

MEMORANDUM

To:

Mr. Roberto Santos, Superintendent

From:

Abraham Rodriguez III, Principal G. 75 **

Subject:

Cheer Power Competition Feb. 2013 -

Date:

December 12, 2012

Octavio Salinas Elementary Cheerleading Squad has received the following donation.

Maricela S. Hernandez, Cheerleading Parent \$876.00 dllr donation

We respectfully request that this donation be placed in the agenda for the next board meeting for the approval by the board. Ms. Jennifer Brown, Cheerleading Sponsor will use this donation as stated in letter by the Mrs. Maricela S. Hernandez. This donation will go towards the Cheer Power Competition Registration Fee for the squad scheduled for February 2013. Thank you



12-17-12P01:12 RCVD